
   St. Mary’s College (Autonomous), Thoothukudi 

                      (Re-accredited with ‘A+’ Grade by NAAC - 4th Cycle)  

                 (Affiliated to Manonmaniam Sundaranar University) 

                                                          Report for 2018-2019 

 

                                                      ROAD SAFETY PATROL 

The Road Safety Patrol conducted an awareness programme on “Sexual 

Harassment and Cyber Crime” on 14.02.2019, which was held in the College 

Auditorium. Mr. T. Parthiban, Inspector of Police, Thoothukudi was the resource 

person. Mr. T. Parthiban addressed the students about the sexual harassment 

against the girl children and also explained about the cases he faced in his station. 

He advised the students to avoid attending the call from unknown persons. He 

insisted the laws to be taken for the offense. 45 students of RSP wing of the 

college were benefited. The meeting came to an end with the College Anthem. 

 

 

 


